
 
December 8 2023 
 
 
 
Dear valued distributors,  
 
This is a retraction letter for the following part numbers previously listed on our 
product discontinuation notice :  
Delta will continue supporting 5 years till end Dec. 2028 
 
The last buy po date: Sept. 1 2028  
The last shipment date : Dec. 31 2028  
 
 
EFB0512HHA  
AFB0512LD 
AFB0512HHD 
AFB0512VHD 
AUB0912VH-CX09 
AFB0612VHC  
 
 
We appreciate for your kind understanding.  
Pls kindly contact with us if you have any question. 
 
  
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
George Chen  
Sales Director 
Delta Electronics, Inc. 
 


